
Dear friends and colleagues, 

Since the founding of the OPDL, it has been looking after all of us, and 

helping our field to move further into achieving an equal and proper 

status to us all, without any exception. If we all unite around it, we will 

evolve much more quickly into better conditions. The board of this 

association can’t do this alone no matter how powerful it is, thus we 

need all your help. Let us leave little time for talking and much more for 

executing.  

 

Sincerely  yours, 
Alain Sakr 
President of the OPDL 


